
 

   

 

                               30.08.2024  
FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 
 

Dear Clients and Partners, 
      
    I am pleased to connect with you to provide an update on our current operations at Centravis 
 
      We are proud to report continued stability across all operational fronts at Centravis. Thanks 
to reliable energy and water supplies, our operations proceed smoothly without any 
interruptions. All systems and equipment are performing at optimal levels with no recorded 
issues, supporting our productivity and operational excellence. 
  
     Thank you for being an essential part of our community. We look forward to achieving more 
milestones together and continuing to serve you with the highest standards of quality and 
commitment.      
 
Best regards, 
Artem Atanasov 
aatanasov@centravis.com  
Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 
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